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                               Colleen Ward Headteacher


                                                                                             Coquet Park First School                        


                                                                             The Links


                                                                                Whitley Bay


                                                                              NE26 1TQ



                               Tel     (0191) 2008708



                               Fax     (0191) 2008798


14 March 2019
Dear Applicant,
Post of Deputy Head Teacher
Thank you for your enquiry about the above post at this school. Coquet Park is a one form entry First School situated on the coast at Whitley Bay. It is set in a beautiful location in an attractive well maintained modern building. It is a friendly, vibrant school with enthusiastic children, supportive parents and hardworking staff. 
If appointed, you will work with a dedicated, enthusiastic team to ensure all the children thrive in a caring environment. You will be involved in the full life of the school.

The school is committed to Safeguarding pupils and staff. The post requires an enhanced DBS.
When applying the Governors and I are most interested in your training and experience, why you would like the post and what you have to offer the school. Visits to the school would be warmly welcomed and can be arranged by contacting the School Office. 
Please read the Job Outline and Person Specification attached before completing the application form. Please ensure email addresses for references are also included.
Please note.
To be eligible for short listing you will need to return:

1. Fully completed application form (documents will be checked at interview)

2. Signed application form
If word processed, please use a minimum font size 12.

Completed applications should be returned to school, addressed to Mrs. Colleen Ward, by 23 April 2019 by 3:30 p.m. Interviews will take place in school on 16 May 2019. Lesson observations will take place prior to the interview.
I look forward to receiving your application.

Colleen Ward
Headteacher
         e-mail  coquetpark.first@northtyneside.gov.uk


